
Cork County Committee Bulletin 04/03/2025 
 
The third County Committee meeting of 2025 took place on Tuesday, March 4th at SuperValu Páirc Uí Chaoimh.  
 
Presentation 

• John Brennan, Operations Manager of the Munster Council, opened the meeting with a presentation on the 
Corporate Trustee Model within the GAA. A copy of his presentation will be circulated alongside this bulletin. 

 
Management Committee  

• The Progress Report, as circulated in advance, including Inter-County transfers and gradings was approved. 

• Approval was granted for the Demographics, Sustainability, County Teams Management & Panel, Cultural, 
Hearings, and Divisional Committees for 2025. 

• The Rúnaí provided a comprehensive report on the Congress Motions. 

• Irish and Cultural Officer, John O’Mahony reminded clubs of the upcoming Scór Sinsear Finals in Ovens on 
March 7th.  

 
Games Administration  

• Inter-Club Transfers were finalised.  

• A new Independent Teams workgroup, chaired by Michael O’Mahony was approved to conduct a full review 
of all matters related to independent teams. 

 
Club Developments 

• Approval was granted for various development projects at St. Michael’s, St. James’, Aghada, Éire Óg, Dripsey, 
and Bishopstown. 

 
Inter-County Teams 

• Upcoming Inter-County games at SuperValu Páirc Uí Chaoimh were noted.  

• The Stewards and Event Team were thanked for their efforts during the recent busy period at the stadium. 

• Delegates raised matters such as unallocated seating for League games, Inter-County fixture scheduling and 
the possibility of a discussion on Gaelic Football within the County at a future County Committee meeting. 
The Chairperson noted that a review all such issues will take place upon the exit of teams from their 
respective Championships.  

 
Commercial / Finance / Facilities 

• A reminder that the first draw of the Rebels’ Bounty take place on March 31st.  

• The inaugural Cork Super Cup, Celtic v Cork City FC will take place on July 8th, with tickets going on sale on 
Friday.  

• Maintenance upgrades have been carried out at the Premium Level 

• PepsiCo were onboard for 2025 as the Positive Action partner for the SuperValu Páirc Uí Chaoimh.  

• One Cork Dublin Luncheon takes place on April 4th in the Clayton Hotel, Burlington Road.  

• One Cork Worldwide was launched for 2025, with Finbarr Nyhan leading the co-ordination of its 
membership. 

 
Central Council Report 

• The Report, as circulated previously, was presented by the Central Council Delegate, Marc Sheehan.  
 
AOB  

• Various matters were briefly referenced under AOB, such as a Child Welfare questionnaire, two Games 
Development Co-Ordinator job opportunities recently advertised as well as one club fixture issue.  


